
 

January 8, 2020 
 

 
 
Re:  Student Breakfast and Lunch Meals Update 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As a reminder, the District is scheduled to return to in-person learning Monday, January 11, 2021.  The meal 
distribution process for full time remote learning students is as follows, effective immediately: 
 

• Parent/Guardian should complete the order form using the link below (also located on the district’s 
website – Parent Resources tab – Cafeteria – Maschio’s page):  WTSD Meal Order Form.  Please note, 
the deadline to complete the order form for next week’s meals has been extended to Monday, 8am. 

• Meals pickup by parent/guardian at Brass Castle School, one day a week from 1:00pm – 1:30pm.  First 
pickup date is scheduled for Monday, 1/8/2021.  View form for additional pickup date information.  
Families must drive up to the front of Brass Castle School and a cafeteria worker will greet you at your 
vehicle.  Please Note:  Meal deliveries are not available during in-person learning. 

 
For your information, the New Jersey Division of Child Nutrition and the United States Department of Agriculture has 
approved continuation of the free breakfast and lunch program through the end of this school year.  Please 
reach out to your child’s school main office, at any time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
WTSD Administration 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0pjn5A8CQ0WV3fBWKzh6Qrj5BP1WeiRKrjn_zfM4-LNURUtCNUtGSUFEN1k2MUJBS05WUjNQODJBTS4u

